Grazebrook Primary School
Lordship Road, London N16 0QP
Telephone: 0208 802 4051

GBoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mrs Katie Beecroft

Tuesday 19th September 2023

Dear Families,

| am writing to update you with information about our new school uniform provider Khalsa
School Wear who will now supply the New Wave Federation schools including Grazebrook
with their school uniforms. This will take effect from Monday 2nd October 2023. Khalsa
School Wear is a local family run company based in Hackney serving over 50 schools since
1986.

They have a school shop where uniform items will be able to be purchased in Bethnal Green
as well as an online store. We will hold a small amount of uniform stock at Grazebrook for
emergency purchases and will continue to make available items of pre-loved uniform free of
charge to families.

Further details of our new school uniform provider can be found here:
https://khalsaschoolwear.co.uk/

In the meantime, please note that you will still be able to place uniform orders with our current
provider, Your School Uniform, until Friday 29th September 2023. The last day for returns to
be received for processing is Tuesday 31st October.

Finally, please ensure that all new and pre-loved school uniform items are named so that they
may be returned to your child if lost. We currently have several unnamed items in our lost

property boxes which are located in the school’s reception area. If unnamed items are
unclaimed at the end of each week, these will be added to our pre-loved uniform stock.

Kind regards,

KtBooersik

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher


https://khalsaschoolwear.co.uk/

